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News and Notes 

 

Nunc cursus magna quis  

Upcoming Events 
February 22  Prek Conferences 
February 23  Prek Conferences 
February 23  k-12 early out 
           *No afternoon Prek 
February 25  k-12 early out 
    *No afternoon Prek 
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Demon Pride Pledge 
P I will have Pride 
R I will have Respect 
I   I will have Integrity 
D I will have Discipline 
E I will have Enthusiasm 

 
Please remember that preschoolers can be dropped off beginning 
at 7:45/ 11:15. We are getting the room ready and cleaned for 
the next group of students prior to these times.  Please wait for 
preschool staff to greet your child at the door.  
*Anytime after 8:00/11:30, students need to report to use the 
main elementary door and report to the office first.  
 
Parent Teacher Conferences are next week. They will be held 
virtually, over zoom.  I sent out the links last week.  Let me know 
if you have questions.   
 
Administration has asked us to stop using Facebook Messenger as 
a form of communication.  If you need to contact me, please use 
email or remind.  (I don’t mind texting if you already have my 
number).  I am also available by phone during the school day.  
 
Show and Share is on Monday.  Please help your child find 
something that starts with the letter Mm . 



 

 

 


